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Exeter Golf Club new facilities tee off   
 

As a long-time supporter of the Exeter Golf Club, I was pleased to join my friend and colleague 
Minister Michael Ferguson to open the club’s recently refurbished bar and cool room. 

We also had the opportunity to meet with players and the community, using the new facilities first 

hand. These upgrades were made possible thanks to two $29,000 grant from the Hodgman 
majority Liberal Government. 

Set in picturesque Exeter, just 20 minutes outside Launceston, this 9 hole course is surrounded by 
neighbouring fruit orchards and wineries.   

This long standing club has been an important part of the community for many years and it was a 
pleasure to see players and families enjoying themselves. 

The Hodgman majority Liberal Government is a proud advocate for regional sporting clubs and 

the communities they represent.  

We are committed to working with local communities and ensuring that all Tasmanians can share 

in the benefit of a strong economy and sound financial management. 

 


